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Bus Donation to Local Social Welfare Organization (Mexico) 

                               

For transporting children 

                               

Future Initiatives 

Our business activities will continue so that we can express our appreciation to the local community. 

 

In November 2014, Isuzu Motors Mexico S. de R.L. donated the second 

ELF, a lift-equipped welfare bus, to the welfare group Teleton, following 

the first donation on August 2013. 

 

The bus is used to take children to and from child rehabilitation centers 

in Teleton. 

Since the previous year's donation of a lift-equipped bus was highly 

appreciated, we offered to donate additional units to help some of the 

institutions in Teleton where transportation can be inconvenient. 

 


